
October 20, 2024 
Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 
Mindy Mannia, a member of our parish, passed 

away this week. Her Funeral Mass will be 
celebrated on Thursday, October 31st at 

11:30am here in our church. Please keep Bill, 
her husband and her family in your prayers. 

 

November 1st is the Solemnity of All Saints 

and a Holy Day of Obligation. The Vigil Mass 

will be on October 31st at 7pm and Mass on 

November 1st will be at 9am. Since November 

1st is the first Friday of the month, Eucharistic 

Adoration will follow the Mass concluding with 

Benediction at 10:30am. 

 

We will remember the members of our parish 

who passed away this past year on Saturday, 

November 2nd at 5pm Mass. A candle for each 

member will be lit by a family member during 

the Mass. 

 

Fr. Dave 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 10/20 – 10/27 in loving memory of 

Pauline Van Wassenhova.  
 

There will be no Bible Study on October 22nd. The 5-week series, Jesus: 
The Way, the Truth, & the Life, Part 1, continues October 29th. Please contact 

Michael Spinella (240) 784-7700 with any questions.   
 

Parish Bazaar Nov 2 & Nov 3, 2024  
We are now accepting your donations for the Christmas 

Bazaar at the Parish Hall on Thursdays from 6:30pm to 
7:30pm. If this time is not convenient or you have a 

question, please call Joann (302) 420-1291 or Rosina (302) 
328-0364. Keep spreading the word to all your family, 

neighbors and friends. 
 

 

Your St. Vincent de Paul Society continues to help 
you and your neighbors. If you, or those you know are 

in need, we are always here. We offer confidential 
financial help and resources and compassionate support. 

Please call (302) 597-6099, leave a message with your 
name and phone number.   

 
 

Hurricane Helene & Milton Relief: The Catholic Diocese of Wilmington is 
encouraging donations to CatholicCharitiesUSA.org in support of the victims 

of Hurricane Helene & Milton. Please keep the families and first responders 
impacted in your prayers. 
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Mrs. Linda Michel 
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Office Hours  
Monday & Tuesday 

9am – 2pm 
Friday 9am - Noon 

 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday Oct 19 - 5:00pm 
Patricia DiAntonio 

Sunday Oct 20 - 9:00am 
Hanns Orglmeiser 

Monday Oct 21 - 8:30am 
Mass for the People 

Tuesday Oct 22 - 8:30am 
Bernadette Piekarski  

Friday Oct 25 - 8:30am 
Sean McDerby  

Saturday Oct 26 – 5:00pm 
VIV Leonard Borowski 

Sunday Oct 27 - 9:00am 
Mass for the People 

 
 
 
 
 

 


